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Thursday 16th May 2024 

From the Principal, 
 

School Saving bonus 
The Victorian Government announced the School Saving Bonus as part of its 2024-25 Budget. Here is some 
information that might be useful for families. 
 

You may have seen the recent announcement of the School Saving Bonus, as part of the Victorian Budget 2024/25. 
We are sharing more information about how families will be able to access and use this support. This one-off support 
will include $400 for each eligible student to help families cover the costs of school uniforms and activities in 2025. It 
will be available to parents and carers of every child enrolled in a Victorian government school in 2025. 
 

Cash will not be paid directly to individuals or families. Instead, families will receive the bonus as credits on their 
school accounts that will help meet the costs of your children’s activities and uniforms.  The School Saving Bonus 
support will be in addition to existing and continuing means-tested supports for camps, sports, excursions and 
uniforms. 
 

The application-based Affordable School Uniform program, through State Schools’ Relief, will continue to be available 
to families experiencing financial hardship or other forms of vulnerability and short-term crisis. This program allows 
schools to make multiple applications for support on parents' behalf throughout the year if needed. 
 

There will be more information and guidance about the School Saving Bonus in Term 3, 2024, ahead of its 
implementation in 2025. 
 

Well played  
A very big thank -you to our Mother’s Day Stall volunteers who did such a great job last 
Friday. Things like this are part and parcel of the school year, but they just don’t happen.  
 
 

 
 
 

Continued next page….. 

 

We are a Child Safe School. 
All children have the right to feel safe and to learn. 

We are committed to protecting the wellbeing of students in our care. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Friday 17th May   Interschool Sports Years 3-6 students, 12.30pm—3.30pm 
     “Wheelie” Afternoon for all students, 2.30pm—3.30pm 
Monday 20th May   Assembly, 3.00pm 
Tuesday 21st May   School Tours, 10.00am 
     School Council Meeting, 6.00pm 
Wednesday 22nd May  Uniform shop open for sales, 9.00am—10.00am 
Friday 24th May   Interschool Sports Years 3-6 students, 12.30pm—3.30pm 
Monday 27th May   National Reconciliation Week 
     Assembly, 3.00pm 
Tuesday 28th May   School Tours, 10.00am 
Wednesday 29th May  Uniform shop open for sales, 9.00am—10.00am 
Thursday 30th May  “Wear it Yellow” - gold coin donation  
Friday 31st May   Interschool Sports Years 3-6 students, 12.30pm—3.30pm 
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Reconciliation Week  
This Year National Reconciliation Week will be held from May 27th to June 3rd.  
 

We will hold a special Wear it Yellow day on Thursday May 30th and all funds raised will go directly towards 
supporting Childrens Ground which delivers self-determination ,education, health and employment opportunities 
for First Nations people. 
 

National Reconciliation Week is a time for all Australians to learn about the truth of our Australian history, the 
depth of our First Nations cultures and achievements, and to explore how each of us can contribute to achieving 
reconciliation in Australia with First Nations peoples and communities. 
 

It would be appreciated if students participating could bring a gold coin donation.   
 
So, wear it yellow on May 30th . 
 
Feedback required 
This week I have taken the opportunity to get some feedback from our community about our Aboriginal Learning, 
Well Being and Safety Plan.  
 

Once we have received feed back then we can consider suggestions and then make the adjustments. This will then 
guide our actions over coming terms and in fact years.  The whole policy is included in the newsletter. If you have 
any questions or comments you can send them through directly to brett.millott@education.vic.gov.au 
 
 

All the best, 
Brett Millott 
Principal 

mailto:brett.millott@education.vic.gov.au


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 






